
Notice of Public Hearing and Submission of the South Boston Municipal Harbor Plan 
Amendment for Secretarial Approval Pursuant to 301 CMR 23.00. 

In accordance with applicable regulations at 301 CMR 23.00, public notice is hereby 
given of the submission of the City of Boston's South Boston Municipal Harbor Plan 
Amendment for review by the Secretary of the Executive Office of Energy and 
Environmental Affairs. The Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs and 
its Office of Coastal Zone Management will conduct a public hearing on the Municipal 
Harbor Plan Amendment on Monday, June 1,2009 at 6:00 p.m. The hearing will be held 
at: 

Bostoil Redevelopment Authority, Room 900, 9" Floor 
Boston City Hall 

Boston, MA 02201 

Written comments on the proposed Municipal Harbor Plan Amendment will be 
considered. Comments must be received by 4:30 p.m. on June 19,2009 (30 days after 
publication of this notice in the Environmental Monitor). Comments should be addressed 
to: 

Office of Coastal Zone Management 
251 Causeway Street, Suite 800 

Boston MA 021 14 
Attn: Brad Washburn 

Copies of the proposed Municipal Harbor Plan Amendment are available at the Boston 
Redevelopment Authority's office and on their website 
(www.bostonredevelopmentauthority.or~ ). Individuals may obtain copies of the plan 
and supporting documentation upon request to Valerie Gingrich at (617) 918-4292. 

Copies of the state regulation under which the proposed planning program will be 
evaluated (301 CMR 23.00) can be obtained at the State Bookstore, Room 116, State 
House, Boston, MA 02 133, or electronically at: http://www.niass.gov/czn lIregsl23 .pdf 

Notification Date: May 20, 2009 


